## **DEPARTMENT OF CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL**

3050 Travis Boulevard Fairfield, CA 94534 (707) 428-2100 (800) 735-2929 (TT/TDD) (800) 735-2922 (Voice)



August 23, 2018

File No.: 365.17344

100 Club Mr. Ron Turner, President 1530 Webster Street, Suite A Fairfield, CA 94533

Dear Mr. Turner:

On August 10, 2018, the California Highway Patrol, Solano Area, tragically lost Officer Kirk Griess in the line of duty. Kirk was an outstanding member of the California Highway Patrol. He took great pride in his chosen profession and was a public servant in the truest sense.

Kirk leaves behind a wife, two daughters and a son as well as a host of family and friends who will truly miss him. On behalf of the California Highway Patrol and the family of Officer Griess, I thank you for your support during this trying time. Your organizations donation of a timely and needed monetary contribution is greatly appreciated. 100 Club's support and compassion has been of great comfort to both his immediate family and his law enforcement family. Your actions helped to honor Kirk in the way he deserved.

Sincerely,

M. W. HEADRICK, Captain

Commander Solano Area

